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A possible sympathy strike related to the ongoing 

icebreaker strike will not affect Viking Line’s passenger 

service 

The Finnish Seafarers’ Union and the Finnish Engineers’ Association have announced that 

the ongoing icebreaker strike may possible be expanded, with a sympathy strike beginning 

on Thursday, April 2 at 2.00 p.m. These supportive actions will not affect Viking Line’s 

passenger services.   

In case the sympathy strike breaks out, the Finnish-flagged vessels Amorella, Viking Grace, 

Mariella, Gabriella and Rosella would not transport cargo. However, the strike would not 

affect passenger car traffic or buses that transport passengers. 

 
 

 For further information, please contact: 
 
Johanna Boijer-Svahnström, Vice President, Corporate Communications, Viking Line Abp, 

johanna.boijer@vikingline.com, tel: 358-18-27000 
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